From: Lauren McDonald

To:
Subject: Attn: re Official Information Request - Occupational Health and Safety
Date: Friday, 20 December 2019 09:39:00 a.m.

oeor I

This email is in response to your official information request of 5 December 2019, addressed to

the Chief Executive requesting

“In accordance with the strict requirements of Health and Safety in Employment Act 1992 are all
Dunedin City Council employees without exception routinely drug tested to ensure the integrity
of all Dunedin City Council operations?”

| advise that there is no requirement under the current Act for mandatory drug testing. The
current Act is The Health and Safety at Work Act 2015 (HSWA), which is New
Zealand’s workplace health and safety law.

The Dunedin City Council does not have mandatory drug testing.

Yours sincerely

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP
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